BRANCH COLLECTION 

Starting April 6th, weather permitting, branches will be picked up with the chipper on the same day as your garbage and recycling pick up.  These branches should be no longer than 5’ long and 3” in diameter.  In the spring and fall there are a lot of branches out and there may be times when we are a day or two later picking up the branches due to the heavy volume or rainy weather.  

Twigs and yard waste should be put into your garbage cans or bagged.  Small branches should be bundled and tied, these will be picked up with your garbage.  If you have any questions, you can contact the Public Works Department at 836-6971.

